MUPY welcomed the University administrators for 2021 PA Visit

December 3, 2020

On Thursday, December 3, 2020, at 08.45 a.m. - 10.15 a.m., MUPY’s executives led by Assoc. Prof.
Surakit Nathisuwan, the Dean of MUPY, hosted a reception for Mahidol University administrators led
by Prof. Banchong Mahaisavariya, M.D., the President, for the 2021 PA Visit. In this regard, Assoc.

Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan reported the Faculty’s operational results of the 2020 fiscal year to the
University executives. The President together with the Vice Presidents then presented some relevant
results and feedbacks in several aspects including Planning and Strategy, Research, Finance, Quality
Development, Academic Affairs, Student Affairs, and International Affairs. Also, they further
discussed the Faculty administration according to the university’s strategies in all areas including
education, research, academic activities, and professional services.DDDD

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2839



